
 
Senate Bill 639 – Garrett County – Bids and Contracts – Advertisement Exceptions 

 

 

January 22, 2025 

 

 

Dear Chairman Guzzone, Vice Chairman Rosapepe, and Members of the Committee, 

 

 

This is a simple bill that would allow for certain exceptions for advertising bids and contracts for Garrett 

County to be made if the good or services procured are not on a regular basis but on an as-needed basis. 

 

I thank you for your time and I urge a favorable report. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Senator Mike McKay 

Representing the Appalachia Region of Maryland 

Serving Garrett, Allegany, and Washington Counties 


